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Xin Li

From: Xin Li
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:04 PM
To: Wendy Wilcox
Subject: Re: Supporting the university's internationalization - call for taskforce volunteers

Wendy, makes good sense and thank you all so much. I will share your email with the task force once it's 
formed.  
 
Best,  
Xin 
 
Sent using OWA for iPhone  

From: Wendy Wilcox <ww83@cornell.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 3:22:46 PM 
To: Xin Li 
Subject: Re: Supporting the university's internationalization ‐ call for taskforce volunteers  
  
Hello Xin, 
 
The Access Services Committee met today and discussed the Internationalization taskforce. While we initially 
thought it might make sense to volunteer a member to serve on the group, we ultimately decided that a large 
portion of your work might not relate to our areas. We do think, however, that it is important for an access 
services representative to be brought in if the group begins to look at issues associated with material delivery or 
interlibrary loan. 
 
Please let the group know that we are more than happy to consult on those areas as they move forward on their 
work. 
 
Good luck with your work!  It is very exciting! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Wendy 
 
 
 
Wendy Wilcox 
Access Services Librarian 
Olin, Kroch, and Uris Libraries 
Cornell University 
101D Olin Library 
607-254-6241 
ww83@cornell.edu  
 
On Wed, Jul 27, 2016 at 12:29 PM, Xin Li <xl49@cornell.edu> wrote: 


